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Please add my name to those who are requesting that our state’s new energy master plan reflect a
moratorium on fossil fuel plants and pipelines.  We do not need a slowdown, we do not need a
stoppage, we need a reversal of greenhouse gas emissions which are contributing to the climate
change catastrophe we are heading toward.  We have an opportunity in New Jersey to be the leader
of a clean energy initiative that other states can emulate.  Thank you.
 
Cathy Luisi, Kinnelon, NJ
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